
Nevada OKs paying for private
school
By Trevon Milliard, Reno Gazette-Journal

Nevada parents will almost certainly have an unprecedented
choice starting next school year, following the Legislature’s
final approval of Senate Bill 302 on Friday.

The choice: Parents can either keep their children in public
school or pull them out and the state will hand them about
$5,000  per  child  to  attend  the  private  school  of  their
choosing — including religious institutions — and pay for
tutoring.

They could even opt for homeschooling.

Read the whole story
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